
 

 

 

GOVERNMENT OF ANGUILLA 
PROCUREMENT NOTICE 

 

Acquisition and Implementation of a Land Information System 

PROCUREMENT#2018/DLS/01 

 
The Department of Lands and Surveys (hereinafter ‘DLS’) intends to apply a budgetary 

allocation to payments under a contract for Acquisition and Implementation of a Land 

Information System (LIS). The LIS will replace the current paper based Land Administration 

System with a modern web enabled LIS to securely record and facilitate all lands based 

transactions. Providing an on-line LIS for electronic conveyancing, archiving, Crown Lands 

Management, Surveying, Valuation and Land Registration. 

DLS now invites sealed Request for Proposals from eligible bidders for the Acquisition and 

Implementation of a Land Information System, as defined within the bidding documents. The 

contract period is for 18 (eighteen) months with the option of extension at the discretion of 

Government of Anguilla. 

Bidding will be conducted through a Competitive Request for Proposals procedure in keeping 

with the Public Procurement and Contract Administration Acts and Regulations.  

 

Interested bidders may obtain further information from the address below between the hours of 

08:00 AM and 4:00 PM Eastern Standard Time (EST): 
Procurement Office 

Ministry of Finance 

Government of Anguilla 

The Secretariat (Upstairs) 

P.O. Box 60, The Valley 

Anguilla, AI-2640 

 

A complete set of bidding documents may be obtained from the Procurement Office via e-mail.  

A pre-bid meeting will be held at DITES Conference Room on Tuesday, 8th day January 2019 

at 10:00 AM EST via: call-in or video conference call (call in information will be provided in 

advance of the meeting). 

Request for Proposals should be received no later than 23rd day of January 2019 at 12:00 

NOON EST.  Late bids will be rejected. Request for Proposals will be opened publicly at the 

address above on Wednesday, 23rd January 2019 at the Ministry of Finance Conference 

Room at 2:00 PM EST.  The GOA is not bound to accept the lowest of any bids.  This bid 

process may be cancelled or rejected without any liability to GOA. 

Please direct any inquiries to the Chief Procurement Officer at the Procurement Office, 

Procurement.Mailbox@gov.ai, on or before Wednesday, 9th day of January 2019. Said date is 

the deadline for registering interest. 

 

Issued: 11th December 2018 
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